Appendix 1 – City Executive Board response to recommendations of the Housing Panel made on 12 November 2018 concerning the Severe Weather Emergency Protocol (SWEP).
Draft response provided by the Board Member for Leisure and Housing. 
	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	That the City Executive Board introduces a brief exit survey for all SWEP users to gather feedback on how they were made aware of SWEP, and their experience of accessing the service.


	Yes
	No comment 


